
Emera Utilities Holdings Ltd. advises shareholders of a delay in the 
completion of its acquisition of all outstanding shares of ICD Utilities Limited 
that it does not own.  We are working closely with the appropriate regulatory 
bodies and will advise shareholders when the transaction is completed.  

WWe appreciate that this represents a delay from our original timeline for 
transaction completion and payment to minority shareholders.  We thank 
shareholders for their patience. We are committed to completing the 
transaction as soon as possible following finalization of arrangements by the 
applicable regulatory bodies. 

AnyAny questions or requests for assistance in connection with the transaction 
may be directed to Bahamas Central Securities Depository by mail at British 
Colonial Hilton, Fort Nassau Centre, 2nd Floor, Suite 202, West Bay Street, 
Nassau, Bahamas or by telephone or by email as follows:

info@bahamascsd.com
242.322.5522
242.322.5523


